CIRCULAR

29/08/2019

Dear Parents/ Staff

Please be informed that the school and its offices shall remain closed on Sunday, 1st September 2019, as the compensation of First day of Hijri calander (Muharram 1st) which is falling on Saturday, 31st August, 2019.

NOTE:

THE SCHOOL WILL REOPEN ON 3rd SEPTEMBER, 2019 FOR STUDENTS.

Principal

Dr. Mohammed Tayyab

THE THE HEAD I STATE OF THE PARTY THAN ISLAND SCHOOL SCHOOL SERVICE OF THE PARTY THAN ISLAND SCHOOL SCHOOL SCHOOL SERVICE OF THE PARTY THAN ISLAND SCHOOL SC